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Parent Collaborative Network:   
Members Present:  Alan McNaughton, Elaine Logothetis Jack (Chair), Shelley Thomas, Melissa King 
Visitors:  none 
Next Meeting Date: February 18, 2021 4:00pm 

PCN DISCUSSION TOPICS 
Updates:  

- Full Day Hybrid & 
Remote  

- Covid 

- Other  

 

Kim Alan - Full-Day Hybrid (Plan B) began this week. Going well 
thus far with teachers getting the groove of coordinating 
both in-person and remote students. Scheduled times into 
the day for teachers to connect with hybrid and remote 
students. Finding the heavy front-end work in coordinating 
Full-Day hybrid has paid off, because seeing fewer 
hiccups than expected.  
Now is the halfway point of the school year. We are 
reflecting on last ten months and looking at how to 
proceed remainder of the school year.  
- Covid vaccinations: We have made the decision that we 
are not mandating the vaccine at this time, but are 
monitoring and consulting with local health care about our 
possible options in the future. Melissa King and other 
parent nurses offered to help administer vaccinate once 
it’s accessible.  
- Other: Partnership raised $5000 for outdoor classroom 
materials. Plan to purchase sails to cover playground and 
other spaces.  

Covid Task Force Kim Alan - CFCI has created a Covid Dashboard, which is shared 
to families via email. We had 100% participation of 
holiday Attestation form, which makes the dashboard 
accurate. Plan to have families complete an Attestation 
Form monthly to maintain the dashboard. 
- Looking ahead to remind families that if they travel or 
gather over long weekends and spring break to adhere to 
CDC guidelines. This protects you and the community.  
- If a community member suspects they were exposed, 
they need to contact Tonya Jasmin, our health consultant 
910-409-2929. If a child is sick, Covid or otherwise, 
completing assignments will be on a case by case basis. 

New Director 
Search  

 

Kim Alan Still receiving applications for Director through 
Indeed.com. Tom Miller of Leaders Building Leaders 
continues to work with the transition team in evaluating 
the resumes. Goal is to offer position in May and be in 
place by July 1 for the 2021-22 academic year.   

Parking Lot Alan Clearing debris for parking lot now. Last week we 
received confirmation to move forward with lot 
construction. Should be completed in 90 days. 

Partnership 
Update 

Tanya Elaine 
 
 
 

Partnership met our goal for fund the wonder 2020. Funds 
will be used for outdoor learning materials and spaces. 
Currently, waiting for info from admin and staff to move 
forward with the project.   
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 The Partnership is recruiting new board and committee 
members.  Look for an email with more info in the next 
weeks.   
 

 
 
 

  
Next Meeting February 18, 2021 4:00pm 


